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% Westinghouse Electric Corporation

ATTN: Mr. E. K. Reitler'S Fellow Engineer
f Nuclear Fuel Division
f Drawer R
-f Columbia, South Carolina 29205

[F Gentlemen:
w

f.it Your letter dated June 30, 1980, concerning extension of the existing
$ Waste Stora9e Building to provide a facility for recertification of UF

6h cylinders has been received and appropriately filed. As we understand" _he operation, the UF4 cylinders will be washed by an offsite contractor
before being brought in for test, so that radiological concerns would be

7 Timited to residual activity. Further, we agree that the proposedy construction is covered by your existing environmental report and the
7 activity may be conducted without a license amendment.

f[ Sincerely,
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%
pj. R. G. Page, Chief
6 Uranit:.n Fuel Licensing Branch
$ Division of Fuel Cycle and4 Material Safety
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